Royal Visit additional information for people with access needs

Seafront

Road closure

The St Peter Port seafront will be closed from Sunday 14 July to Tuesday 16 July.

Blue badge parking

On Monday 15t and Tuesday 16th, the bus terminus is being moved to the west end
of the North Beach car park, this means the blue badge parking will be moved to the
middle of the North Beach car park. There will be spaces available for approximately
40 cars.

On Tuesday a number of additional blue badge parking spaces are being made
available on the Albert Pier.

Toilets

The public toilet facilities on the Crown pier will be closed but the radar key
accessible toilet will be available for use until 1145. People should bring their own
key to access the facility.

The accessible toilet within the Tourist information centre will not be available for the
duration of the event.

Other accessible toilets are available at the South Plantation (by the bus terminus)
and the North Beach

Wheelchair users viewing area- Crown Pier

A space has been allocated at the west end of the Crown pier (opposite the Boat
House) for wheelchair users to be able to view the visit.

People will need to access this area along the closed seafront. They will be allowed
through the police barrier and will need to be in position by 1045 as the road will be
closed to everyone at that time.

Drop off area- White Rock

The coach area at White Rock (between Cambridge Berth and Trident Kiosk) will be
the most suitable location for people who need to be dropped off.

Viewing screens

Large screens will be set up to broadcast the events. These will be situated at either
end of the seafront area which is closed to traffic.



Cambridge Park event

A large screen will be positioned on the football pitch area, adjacent to the Duke of
Richmond Hotel. This will livestream the morning's events at the seafront, and the
afternoon's event at Les Cotils.

It is expected there will be an opportunity to see Their Majesties as they drive past
on their way to Les Cotils.

There will be food retailers and children's entertainment at Cambridge Park
throughout the day.

Events at this location will be weather dependant.
Accessible viewing area

There will be an area for wheelchair users and people with accessibility needs to
view Their Majesties as they pass at the west end of Cambridge Park (opposite the
Duke of Richmond Hotel).

Parking

Parking in the area will be limited. Some blue badge parking will be available along
Cambridge Park Rd, alongside the west side of the park. Visitors are also asked to
utilise spaces at the Beau Sejour centre.

Toilets

Public toilets facilities are available within the park. Additional portable public toilets
including an accessible toilet will also be available.

Toilets are also available at the Beau Sejour centre. The centre will be open until
1430.

The above information is correct at time of circulation.
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